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30th November 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
As part of our Christmas celebrations at Glazebury Primary school, children are invited 
to have a traditional Christmas lunch on Wednesday 16th December and a party lunch 
on Friday 18th December.  
 
In order to assist the kitchen with pre-ordering food supplies, please can you indicate on 
the attached form if your child would like one or both of the themed school dinners.   
 
The usual cost of a school dinner is £2.40 per person per lunch. Please do not send any 
money in with your order forms -payment can be made as follows:  
 

• Children in nursery - the cost of their meal will be added to their nursery 

invoice. If your child doesn’t attend on this day but would like to participate, 

please speak to Mrs Holcroft in the office.  

• Children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 will receive this as part of the universal free 

school meals offer.  

• Children in Y3 to Y6 should pay via ParentPay in the normal way.  

 
Please can forms be returned by Tuesday 6th December at the very latest so that our 
kitchen staff can place food orders in good time.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
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